
NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
(NEET– PG 2018) 

 
Dated:  17th October 2017 

 
NOTICE 

 
 

Kind attention: Applicant candidates for NEET-PG 2018  
 
 

1. NEET-PG 2018 shall be conducted by NBE on 7th January 2018 on computer 
based platform.  

 
2. Important Dates: 

 
i. Date of Exam 7th January 2018 

 
ii. Date of declaration of the result By 31st January 2018 

 
 

3. Candidates are required to go through the Information Bulletin and the registration  

guide before they proceed for online submission of application form. Information 

Bulletin and registration guide shall be available on www.nbe.edu.in. in due 

course.  

 

 
NBE 

 
***** 


